NV- Return to Learn Plan 2022/23 (updated 8/23/2022)

School will begin in-person on August 23:

e Nodaway Valley School District intends to start the school year with 100% face-to-face learning.
e Adair County Health Services will continue to advise on case activity, procedures related to

positive cases, and recommendations based on the situation.

Procedures within the Building

e Face coverings will not be required for staff, students, or visitors, but are strongly encouraged for

any person who is unvaccinated.

Mitigation and hygiene
e Hand sanitizer stations will be located in the common areas and available in all classrooms.
e Sanitizing will take place daily.
e Students will receive ongoing instruction on hand washing and hygiene.

e Visitors’ access will return to normal procedures.

Changes to procedures and the current on-site plan are subject to change depending on circumstances.
The Nodaway Valley School District will continue to receive guidance from the Adair County Public

Health Department when the need arises.

Please provide your input regarding the Nodaway Valley Return to Learn plan for the 2022-23 school
year by Thursday, August Sth. Public comments will also be taken at the regular board meeting on

August 5th at 5:30PM in the High School Media Center or provide input through this public input

Survey.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrsB2BXjGr9P-9maR7wjFt1t9aWRwdeANfHirZ5wfeQGB0Hg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrsB2BXjGr9P-9maR7wjFt1t9aWRwdeANfHirZ5wfeQGB0Hg/viewform?usp=sf_link

